
Installation	of	CMU	walls	has	been	completed	to	the	2nd	floor	joist	bearing	level	and	are	
currently	being	carried	to	the	roof	joist	bearing	height.		All	2nd	floor	bar	joists	&	metal	
decking	have	been	installed	and	the	concrete	poured	for	the	elevated	floor	slabs.		Work	
is	progressing	toward	the	connection	to	the	existing	administration	wing	@	the	upper	
level.		Below	grade	foundation	retaining	walls	have	been	installed	and	waterproofed.		
Work	is	progressing	on	the	installation	of	the	upper	flight	of	the	concrete	stair	to	the	2nd	
level.		

All	underground	plumbing	piping	has	been	completed	at	the	lower	level	and	work	is	
progressing	on	the	overhead	piping	work	below	the	2nd	floor.		Waste	and	vent	stacks	
from	the	lower	level	have	been	carried	up	to	the	2nd	floor	and	beyond.		Shut	off	valves	
for	the	water	piping	have	been	installed	above	the	lower	level	ceiling	line.	

Installation	of	the	overhead	HVAC	ductwork	has	started	at	the	lower	level.		Work	is	
approx.	20%	complete.	

Installation	of	overhead	electrical	conduit	is	in	progress	below	the	2nd	floor.		Boxes	for	
electrical	panels	at	the	lower	level	have	been	set	in	the	electrical	room.	

With	the	recent	good	weather	the	general	contractor	has	been	making	up	lost	time,	but	
the	project	is	still	one	(1)	week	behind	schedule	because	of	the	initial	DOT	site	delays.		
The	project	is	currently	on	budget.	

	


